
Impact Dance Company

DANCE AT A GLANCE

Our CDTA Tap and Jazz
Examinations will take place on
Monday December 9th and
Tuesday December 10th. ALL
Regular dance classes on
those days will be cancelled
due to the studio needing to
be used for exams. 

Mock Exam schedules will be
sent out to those participating
as soon as possible. 

Dancers participating in a solo
&/or duet please make a point
of checking off the list at the
studio that confirm which
competitions you wish to
attend. 
Each choreographer will be
sending out schedules ASAP. 
We want to remind parents -
please have payment handed
to your teacher at the 1st class. 

Vol .01 Newsletter

NOVEMBER 2024

MESSAGE FROM
THE DIRECTORS

CDTA Tap &
Jazz Exam

Info

Solos & Duets

Have you heard about the theme?!

We are excited to bring to the

stage MARY POPPINS and all her

friends. We will have our

production on stage in 2025! 

We want to mention to everyone

that we will be starting to size all

the dancers for costumes this

month. We must place our

costume orders this month so we

can ensure they arrive before our

first competition in March. 

CDTA Mock Exams will take place

this month. Those dancers

participating in a tap &/or jazz

exam please watch your emails for

days and times. 

Regular Classes

will take place on

November 11th. 


